

WHERE DID YOU READ THIS SUMMER?

Help us prepare our Media Center bulletin board for Fall 2010!

Snap a picture of your 2010-2011 West student, reading somewhere this summer.

You might take a picture reading on vacation, on a boat, or even at home - be creative.

Send the picture to the West Media Specialist, Ginnie Holloway and then look for the bulletin board display in our media center this fall.

Happy Reading!	
Student Name:	Grade:
Place:	

Attach or send a picture of your student reading to

E-mail: vholloway@rochester.k12.mi.us

500 Old Perch Road Rochester Hills, MI 48309

